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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

 

DATE: 7/28/2025 
SUBJECT: Temporary closure of eastbound lane of 1400 block of E Superior Street begins July 29 
BY: Kelli Latuska, Public Information Officer 

 

Temporary lane closure on 1400 block of E Superior Street begins Tuesday, July 29, 2025

 

[DULUTH, MN] On Tuesday, July 29, 2025, contractor work will necessitate the closure of the
eastbound lane of the 1400 block of East Superior Street. A detour will be posted. The closure is
expected to be in place through August 1. Westbound traffic will be maintained with a lane shift. Local
resident parking may be impacted.

 

Please review this closure at the City’s Road Closure Map (https://duluthmn.gov/engineering/maps/)

 

The City of Duluth thanks pedestrians and drivers for their patience during this construction season.
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